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January 24, 2017 
 
Re: Draft plan of subdevision (File No. 25T-201701) 
 
To: Yvette Rybensky Senior Project Manager 
 
I Dariusz Wasowicz residing at 1 Ridgeview Dr. in Stoney Creek, On. would like to file the 
objection to pland enterance to the townhouse complex  which is to be build right across my 
property.  I belive that if someone who plans to build townhouse complex should  do so so the 
property in the neighbourhood would not be negativley effected.  As it is pland all the cars 
comming and going out of the townhouse complex would be right in the front of my house 
which would definitely negativley impact my standard of living.  I bought this properity for the 
location (only 4 houses on the street with the big open space in front) and quiet living. 
 
I do not have objection to the townhouse complex ( I do but I understand that people have the 
right to build on their land) but I would like the entrance to be moved (maybe to the lot 27, 
28) so the established properties (people) would not be negatively effected. 
Should you have any question please call 


